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RE: Royal Commission into the Casino Operator and Licence

From: Leon Zwier {®elgiile[SialiF] S
To: Mel Hayes (RCCOL ) {ortniter

Cc: Elyse Hilton {eteTaviterysv =TI >, Craig W Phillips (RCCOL) {ol il ERE] -, Craig Phillips
¥Confidential , Abby Gill (RCCOL) <eZeliisChIiE] >, Kate Gill-Herdman (RCCOL)
SConfidential >, RCCOL - Information Management <rccol-

Confidential >
Date: Tue, 29 Jun 2021 16:17:44 +1000

Dear Abigail,
In response to your letter: No.

Regards,
Leon

From: Mel Hayes (RCCOL) <®elaiile{=aiE:]} i >

Sent: Tuesday, 29 June 2021 2:44 PM
llips (RCCOL) <[feIalile [z s WE=1 >; craig phillips
Confidential P Kate Gill-Herdman (RCCOL)

To: Leon Zwier {&f il E] 2
Cc: Elyse Hilton <defelilile e >; Craig W Phi
> RCCOL - Information Management <RCCOL-

B Anfi ; Abby Gill (RCCOL) <

Subject: Royal Commission into the Casino Operator and Licence
Dear Mr Zwier

Please find attached our letter of today’s date.

Yours sincerely

Mel Hayes
Paralegal - Solicitors Assisting

Confidential

Website: www.rceol.vic.gov.au

A
; ". Royal Commission
- Into the Casino Operator and Licence

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL

The content of this e-mail and any attachments may be private, confidential, subject to copyright or legal professional
privilege and intended only for use of the individual or entity named. If you are not the intended recipient of this message
you must not read, forward, print, copy, disclose, use or store in any way the information this e-mail or any attachment
contains.

If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete or destroy all copies of this e-mail
and any attachments.

Disclaimer
This email and any attachments are confidential and may contain privileged information. If you are not the intended
recipient you must not disclose, print, copy or use this email or any attachments. If you have received this message in
error, please notify the sender immediately and delete it from your system.

Please be aware of the increase in cybercrime and fraud. If you receive an email purporting to be from someone at ABL
which seeks to direct a payment to bank details which differ from those which we have already given you (in our
engagement letter and on our invoices) it is unlikely to be genuine. Please do not reply to the email or act on any
information contained in it but contact us immediately. it is unlikely to be genuine. Please do not reply to the email or act
on any information contained in it but contact us immediately. It is possible for emails to be intercepted in transit and email
details changed. When receiving an email from ABL containing bank account details, please phone us {(on the humber on
our website) to verify the account details before transferring the funds.
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Arnold Bloch Leibler does not accept liability for any loss or damage (whether direct, indirect, consequential or economic)
however caused, and whether by negligence or otherwise, which may result directly or indirectly from this email or any
attachments (including as a result of your failure to scan this email for viruses or as a result of interference or

unauthorised access during communication). In any event, our liability is limited to the cost of re-supplying this
communication.
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